Minutes from CEPP Meeting 11/19/15

[bookmark: _GoBack]In attendance: Erica Bastress-Dukehart, April Bernard (Chair), Addison Bennett,  Beau Breslin, Amy Frappier, Megan Schachter, and Kelly Sheppard

1. 	Minutes from 11/12/15 were approved with minor changes.

2. 	Erica agreed to host the discussion on the amicable split between Mathematics and Computer Science into two separate departments on Monday 11/30. 

3.  	CEPP discussed the letter to David Karp regarding the Center for Restorative Justice.  In addition the committee further discussed the request to have computer skills courses taught for credit and reiterated the fact approval of courses is the purview of the Curriculum Committee not CEPP.
	
4. 	The revisions to the Science Inquiry and Bridge Experience language of the General Education Curricular Reform proposal were discussed.  What the fourth hour for the Bridge Experience would be resulted in a spirited discussion. 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted, 

Kelly Sheppard
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